
I live in Montréal but originally come from the Eastern Townships. I am now a 

TR-02 in the Translation Bureau, where I was hired in summer 2021. I became a 

union steward for my division several months ago and am greatly enjoying this 

experience so far.  I would like to be able to take part in NEC meetings and 

activities to gain a more global understanding of the running of our union and 

contribute in my own way to representing TR members, particularly those who 

have been hired recently.  


